Franklin Township Board of Supervisors Workshop January 20, 2022

Franklin Township, Adams County

Board of Supervisors Workshop Meeting

January 20, 2022

SUPERVISORS PRESENT: Supervisor Santay, Supervisor Crushong, and Supervisor
Williams.

OTHERS PRESENT: Susan Plank, Secretary/Treasurer and Curtis MacBeth,
Roadmaster

The workshop, held at the Franklin Township Municipal Building, was called to order at
7:00 p.m. by Supervisor Santay.

Hilltown Road — Speed Limit Signs — Deardorff

No one came to the meeting for this issue. Supervisor Santay informed Susan Plank,
Secretary to contact the resident and let them know that this item will be taken off the
agenda.

5 Newman Road — Extension

Mr. Arend Visher, potential buyer for 5 Newman Road was in to inform the Board his
plans for when settlement is final. Mr. Visher informed the Board that settlement is set
for February 28" if not sooner. Supervisor Santay asked Mr. Visher to keep the
communication open with the Township as to what is going on or if here are any changes.

Supervisor Crushong asked Susan Plank, Secretary to contact Clem Malot, Zoning
Officer concerning the renovations that are going on at 1865 Hilltown Road.

MOTION by Supervisor Santay, seconded by Supervisor Crushong to adjourn the
Workshop Meeting at 7:32 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by

Susan J. Plank
Secretary/Treasurer

Chairman _/_ / e {gvl ‘:}7

Supervisor ¢ 2/ 4’% -
/
Supervisor ~ ?MM ;f_/ M/M







